Klamath Chapter of Trout Unlimited Board Meeting
May 9, 2017
Present: Nell Scott, Liam Schenk, Jared Bottcher, Karl Wenner
· Discussed a summer outdoor event and decided to do a fishing day at the North Fork on Saturday, June 24th. Mark your calendars! I will get an email out to the membership shortly, and we can discuss details at our next board meeting
· The next board meeting will be Tuesday, June 6th in the evening. Exact time and location TBD. 
· We discussed capitalizing on the things people are excited about. One of those things is mapping access and advocating for more access. One idea was to bring printed maps to the fishing day and have some little workgroups to mark them up with fishing spots, ideas, wish lists, etc. Then we could do some digitizing afterwards and have a follow up meeting indoors to review the information that we collected. 
· I will send an email out about replacing our VP. Kenny Skalla is interested, but I will open it up to any other nominations as well. 
· We decided we should go ahead and do the Wild and Scenic Film Fest again this year (likely in November). We can build on last year's momentum and get more help/input from the TU membership. 
· Noted some difficulty finding info about Klamath Chapter on main TU website. I will follow up to see if they can update everything. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Jared set up bank account, Nell will go in and sign tomorrow
Take home message--start thinking about our fishing day on June 24th, and spread the word!

